
School Info December 2024 

Dear Parents, 

At the start of the Advent season, I would like to draw your attention 

to some special activities. 

 

Theater Visits: 

This year, we are again thrilled about the theater visit to the "Junges 

Theater Beuel." This week, grades 1 to 3 will enjoy the performance 

of "SAMS"—a true classic. We are delighted to continue this lovely 

tradition again this year—many thanks to the Bürgerstiftung (Civic 

Foundation) for covering a significant portion of the ticket costs. 

 

Lyngsberg School Choir: 

On the 2nd Sunday of Advent—Saturday, December 7, at 5:30 PM—

the Lyngsberg School Choir will perform as part of the program at the 

Lannesdorf Christmas Market. We are looking forward to many 

listeners and hope for good weather. All families are welcome! 

 

Christmas Bag Campaign – "Thinking of You": 

Once again, we will participate in the bag campaign in support of the 

Gefährdetenhilfe Bonn (Assistance for the Vulnerable in Bonn). Each 

class will pack a bag with useful and delicious items for an unknown 

person in need in our city. You as a family can also donate such a bag 

(environmentally friendly cloth bags are preferred). We will collect all 

bags at the school until the second-to-last school day. Further 

information about the bag campaign is included in the attachment. 



Christmas Church Service: 

On Friday, December 20, 2024, at 8:10 AM, this year’s Christmas 

school service will take place at the Herz-Jesu Church in Lannesdorf. 

All children will participate. The service will be led by Class 2b, the 

Erdmännchen. You are all warmly invited to attend. 

 

Further Information: 

Holidays: 

On the last day of school, Friday, December 20th 2024, classes will 

end at 11:30 AM, and all children will go home afterward. The OGS 

(after-school care) and short-term care will be closed that day.  

School will resume on Tuesday, January 7, 2025, following the usual 

schedule. 

Staff: 

At the end of the calendar year, we will bid farewell to Ms. Nina 

Reiland, who has been a great support in many areas. We thank her 

for her dedication and wish her all the best. 

 

With warm regards and best wishes for a wonderful Advent season, 

The Lyngsberg School Team! 

 


